
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE 

 VICTORIAN HOMING ASSOCIATION 
 

HELD AT NOTTING HILL ON THE 3RD OF FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 
Meeting opened at 7.45pm. 

The president Andrew Spiliopoulos welcomed all in attendance to the meeting. 

 

Annual Report and Balance Sheet 

 

The Annual Report and Balance Sheet was presented to the members by the VHA secretary 

Mr Gerry Sheean. Accompanying the report were additional notes provided by the secretary 

who explained in detail all relevant points. The secretary concluded his presentation stating 

that the VHA was in a healthy financial position.  

 

The president opened the floor for questions. No questions were forthcoming.  

Mr. Stephen Kearsey then thanked Gerry for his presentation and for his work during the 

year. This was followed by a round of applause from the members.  

 

Executive Positions 

 

All executive positions were then put up for nominations. It was moved Steve Kearsey 

seconded John Yates all positions remain as last year. As no other nominations were 

received this was put to the members and the executive officers were reinstated for 2020. 

 

General Business 

 

The president then asked if there was any general business. Having no business raised from 

the floor the president closed the meeting at 8.00pm. 

 

 

 


